
A grade moved to Div 4. Was always going to be interesting with varying challenges. A's and 

B's both having successful seasons with both teams playing finals. Both teams had bad days 

in the Elimination Final. C's Season improved as the season developed. Senior team had a 

disproportionately large number of young players and this will see future years in Senior 

Grades well as these lads grow as a team and personally. 

 

Senior Women had a great  season. Whilst losing only one game in Round one they went on 

to Premiership success bringing a flag to Heccies. Congrats to all team members, support 

staff and supporters. Similar to the Senior Men's group, an above average amount of young 

players sees future years looking well as this team forges forward together. 

 

Huge thankyou to Senior Football Team contributors especially Coaches, Support Staff, 

Volunteers, Supporters and Sponsors for their ongoing support in 2023. A special thanks to 

Christian McCormack (Junior Coordinator) and Nathan Grace (Seniors Ops Manager) who 

after many years of commitment are both stepping down in 2024. Thankyou for your service 

Christian and Nathan and Hectorville Footy is in a very healthy position thanks to both of 

your efforts. 

 

Billy Leo 

Hectorville Club Chairman 
 


